
Town of Rye, New Hampshire 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
The Town of Rye Historic District Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 9, 

2022, at 5:30 p.m. in the Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH.  The purpose of the Hearing is to get 

public input on the proposed project for the property located at 560/562 Washington Road.  

 

Rye Historic District Commission 
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